
 
As part of looking at different 
events and festivals the children 
took part in activities for Eid, 
creating bunting and dressing 
up.
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To celebrate the King’s Coronation, we 
had a tea party, and it was lovely to see 
some of the parents attend and join in 
the races and see some of the children 
dress up for the occasion. The children 
had made crowns the week before and, 
on the day, took part in races and an 
obstacle course as well as drawing their 
faces under a crown. 

The school leavers have been attending 
their transition groups. To get them 
familiar with a school routine a register is 
taken at the start of their sessions. They 
have been looking at the days of the 
week and talking about the weather. They 
have also been talking about their school 
and what they will be doing and have 
drawn their own pictures. In the coming 
weeks they will continue to look at letters 
and numbers.
 

Just a reminder that breakfast is served until 8.20am as this allows breakfast to be over at 8.30 and 
the room to be set up for the children to start their day. Please ensure your child arrives before 8.20 if 
you want them to have toast and cereal.

Dates for your diary
Inset Day – Nursery Closed   Friday 19 May
Half Term      Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June 2023
Inset Day – Nursery Closed   Friday 9 June
Greenwich Fun Day    Friday 16 June
Inset Day – Nursery Closed   Monday 17 July
Last Day of Term             Friday 21 July
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Eco Update
You can follow our eco journey on the Quaggy website:
https://quaggydevelopmenttrust.org/quaggy-environmental-hub/
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